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OVERVIEW:  Section 18 of S.L. 2020-74 prevents certain North Carolina Building Code rules related 

to the use of certain plastic pipes from becoming effective. 

This section became effective July 1, 2020. 

BACKGROUND:  On March 10, 2020, the North Carolina Building Code Council adopted, and the 

Rules Review Commission later approved, rules that would allow certain large plastic pipes to be used 

in drain, waste, and vent conductors in buildings in which the top occupied floor exceeds 75 feet in 

height. 


